
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

9th international PAMINA swim meet 

on 14th and 15th of March 2020 in Bad Bergzabern/Germany 

Dear Mr. President 

Dear friends of swimming 

it’s a pleasure for me to invite you and your age group swimmers to our 9th international PAMINA 

swim meet.  The meeting will be held on March 14th and 15th 2020 in Bad Bergzabern, Germany,  

and we will be delighted to see your participation in our event. 

Our meet is one of the biggest German age group events – an exciting opportunity to race against 

teams from Africa, Asia, America and Europe. The meet is open for clubs and national, regional or 

departmental selections. We offer free accommodation and full board for 10 swimmers hosted by 

families of our club. 

Please visit our website:   www.tvbb-schwimmen.de    for more information about the meet 

Please inform us of your interest in participating in the competition by attached reply-form very soon 

and forward your entry list to our e-mail address: swimming@t-online.de by  February 01st. 

Citizens of countries needing an entry visa to Germany are requested to contact as soon as possible 

TVBB-Swimming for an official invitation. In order to avoid problems of administrative nature when 

requesting a visa, please contact the German Embassies or Consular Authorities within your country 

in due time before your planned stay in Germany. 

Please find attached the meet schedules and our entry -file(Lenex) and visit our website for more 

information about the meet:  www.tvbb-schwimmen.de   We will let you know all information about 

our logistics, etc. 

We are looking forward to hearing from you 

With kind regards 

Klaus Janson 

                     


